
 

 
September 10th, 2025 
 

Kenmore Air Re-Establishes Year-Round Scheduled Service to Lopez Island 
Seasonal Boeing Field–Lopez flights begin November 2 with added reliability, seamless connections, and 

community-driven investment 
 
SEATTLE, Wash.— Kenmore Air today announced new scheduled service between Seattle’s Boeing Field 
(BFI) and Lopez Island Airport (LPS), re-establishing year-round, scheduled air service for Lopez Island 
residents and visitors. The new Kenmore Air Express service will operate from November 2, 2025 
through March 7, 2026. The winter schedule offers a two-hour total travel time from Boeing Field to 
Lopez (with brief stops at Orcas Island and San Juan Island) and a 40-minute direct return flight from 
Lopez to Boeing Field. Fares start at $169 per person one-way. 
 
Reliability Backed by Community Support 
This renewed year-round service is made possible thanks to the Lopez Island community’s investment in 
an Automated Weather Observing System (AWOS) at the airport, which enables Kenmore Air to operate 
under IFR (Instrument Flight Rules) capability. That means greater reliability and fewer weather-related 
cancellations compared to both ferries and purely visual flight schedules. 
 
“We’re grateful to the Lopez Island community for investing in this critical weather system, which allows 
us to deliver the reliable year-round air service islanders have asked for,” said David Gudgel, President of 
Kenmore Air. “This schedule ensures residents can count on safe, dependable connections, while still 
enjoying the spectacular views that make Kenmore Air flights so unique.” 
 
Guest Benefits 
In addition to reliability, the Kenmore Air Express wheeled plane service offers: 

• 50 lb. baggage allowance per passenger 
• Shuttle ground transportation between Boeing Field and Sea-Tac International Airport for $25 

per person, per way 
• Time-savings and predictability compared to ferry travel, especially during winter months 

 
QuickTix Bundles 
Frequent travelers can take advantage of QuickTix - a cost-effective, flexible option: 

• 10 one-way tickets to/from the San Juan Islands 
• Fully transferable to anyone 
• Valid for one year from purchase 
• Pricing: $1,890, or $1,990 with complimentary Sea-Tac shuttle service included 

 
Schedule & Booking 
Kenmore Air Express service between Boeing Field and Lopez Island will operate November 2, 2025 
through March 7, 2026. 
 
For reservations, schedules, and full terms, visit kenmoreair.com or call (866) 435-9524. 
 
About Kenmore Air 



 

Founded in 1946, Kenmore Air is the largest seaplane airline in the United States, flying over 90,000 
passengers annually in its iconic de Havilland Beaver and Otter aircraft. In addition to providing 
scheduled flights to over 45 water-based destinations throughout the Pacific Northwest and British 
Columbia, Kenmore Air’s wheeled aircraft operation, Kenmore Air Express, offers scheduled service 
between Boeing Field and the San Juans aboard modern Cessna Caravan aircraft. In addition to their 
scheduled service, Kenmore Air and Kenmore Air Express offer charter service to many other 
destinations. For more information, please visit KenmoreAir.com. 
 

https://kenmoreair.com/

